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Welcome to the October edition of our school newsletter. As we start a new school 
year in Scoil Náisiúnta Loch Guir, we are excited to see all of our students back in 
the classroom and ready to learn. We have many fun and exciting activities 
planned for the year ahead, and we can't wait to share them with you.  
 
Junior and Senior Classroom 23/24  
We have 19 pupils attending Scoil 
Náisiúnta Loch Guir at present.  
 
This year we welcome three new Junior 
Infants to our school: Seán, James and 
Jonson. They join Lucia, our first class 
pupil, in the Junior Classroom 
and  have settled very well into their 
daily school routine. They have been 
busy working together in maths and 
English stations while also developing 
their fine motor skills. Thank you to 
their parents, Múinteoir Carole and our 
older pupils for making their transition 
to S.N. Loch Guir a great success.   
 
There are 15 pupils in the Senior Classroom with Príomhoide Denis between 3rd 
to 6th class. We welcome Lola, a new pupil in 4th class, to our school. The Senior 
Classroom have been following the Rugby World Cup closely and practising their 
rugby skills in P.E. They are also enjoying reading and discussing the novel 
‘There’s a Boy in the Girls’ Bathroom’ by Louis Sachar. 
 
Set Dancing: 
We are delighted to be welcoming local man Pat O'Dea to our school in October to 
teach set dancing. This will take place over a six week block and the pupils are 
excited to learn the fundamental skills of dance.  
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Clothes Collection 
A huge thank you to our parents and parishioners for donating unwanted clothes 
for our clothes collection which took place on Thursday 7th September. A total of 
131 bags were collected which was a record for the school. Thanks to our SNA 
Mags for organising this fundraising initiative. There is now a clothes bank on site 
in the school carpark. Donations to this clothes bank will benefit our school so 
please contribute. 
 
Jersey Day 
Our school will host GOAL Jersey Day on Friday 13th October. Pupils are asked to 
wear their favourite jersey or t-shirt on the day and fundraise for the charity, 
GOAL. It was a very successful initiative last year and we hope to beat the €75 we 
raised for GOAL. 
 
Shoebox Appeal 
Team Hope’s Christmas Shoebox Appeal is an annual 
campaign that delivers gifts straight into the hands of 
children affected by poverty. Pupils are asked to add 
items into a shoebox. Our school participates every 
year and we would like to thank our pupils and their 
parents for their continued support of this initiative. 
We will be accepting shoeboxes at Scoil Náisiúnta Loch 
Guir from 6th – 9th November. 
 
 
After School Football Training  
Múinteoir Carole has been running 
after school Gaelic Football training 
since September. There has been a 
fantastic turn out and the pupils will be 
ready for their two Teacher Blitz which 
will take place in October. We thank 
Múinteoir Carole for taking the time to 
train the boys and girls who always 
enjoy participating in the drills and 
games she organises. 
 
We hope you enjoyed reading this 
newsletter  and that it helps you stay 
informed about what's happening at our school. Remember to follow us on Twitter: 
@LoughGurNS 
 
 



 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí, 
 
____________________                        ____________________ 
Denis Kennedy                                   Carole Cleary 
An Príomhoide                                   An Príomhoide Tánaiste 

 


